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St. Germain, Dante

From: Dunny Toy <dtoyjtoy@twc.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 22, 2021 7:14 PM
To: St. Germain, Dante
Cc: JoAnn Toy
Subject: Old Heady Road Development 21-ZONE-0016

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe 

 

Dante, 
 
We have a couple of questions/comments for the hearing on the subject development scheduled for June 24.   
 

- Where and how will the sidewalks connect to Saddle Bend Way and the Saratoga Springs subdivision?  Will they 
be on both sides of the street?  Will they be on both sides of the street in the new subdivision, particularly next 
to our property at 4820 Saddle Bend Way? 

- We request that the connection to Saddle Bend Way remain closed until at least 80% of the new subdivision is 
completed.  We are concerned about the increase in traffic, particularly construction traffic through the 
Saratoga Springs subdivision. 

 
Let me know if you have any questions.  We plan to attend the virtual meeting on Thursday. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Harlan and JoAnn Toy 
4820 Saddle Bend Way 
 
 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
 
















































	1.pdf
	21-ZONE-0016_interested_party_comments.pdf

